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February 1, 2007 
 

 
MEMORANDUM 
 
 
TO: Council members 
 
FROM: Patty O’Toole 
 
SUBJECT: Discussion of Bonneville decision on Council Fiscal Year 2007-2009 

recommendations 
 
 

In October, the Council delivered its recommendations for Fiscal Years 2007-2009 fish 
and wildlife project funding to Bonneville.   Bonneville’s decision on the recommendations is 
due soon, possibly prior to the February Council meeting.   
 

We have reserved time on the February Council agenda to discuss Bonneville’s decision 
should it become available, and associated issues. 
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